MISSION PERMANENTE
DU SAINT-SIEGE

AUPRES DE L'OFFICE DES NATIONS UNIES
ET DES ORGANISATIONS INTERNATIONALES

N. 10633/2014

The Permanent Mission of the Holy See to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the Secretary-
General of the United Nations, Committee on the Rights of the Child, and is pleased to
communicate that the Delegation of the Holy See for the presentation of the report scheduled
for January 16, 2014, will consist of the following persons.

* His Excellency, Mons. Silvano M. ToMAsI, Permanent Observer of the Holy See to the
United Nations Office and other International Organizations — Head of Mission.

» His Excellency, Mons. Charles J. SCICLUNA — Member

¢ Reverend Mons. Christophe EL-KASSIS — Member

e Professor Vicenzo BUONOMO — Member

e Professor Jane ADOLPHE — Member

Although not a member of the official Delegation, the following representative of the
Holy See Press Office will also be present during the presentation of the report.

* Mr. Greg BURKE - Press Office of the Holy See

The Permanent Mission of the Holy See to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Office
of the Secretary-General of the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, January 13, 2014
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